o A ]
VERMONT YANKEE ‘
NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION 1

2.¢c.2.1
RD 5, Box 169, Ferry Road, Brattieboro, VT 05301 FVY 82-117

KEPLY TO
ENGINEERING OFFICE
1671 WO*CESTER ROAD
FRAMINGHAY, MASSACHUSETTS 01701
TELEPHONE 617-872-8100

November 10, 1982

VYV 82-492

United States Nuclear Rag latory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Redctor Regulation
Oivisiou of Licensing
Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director

References: (a) License 5o. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)
(b) Letter, USNRC to VYNPC, Amendment No. 71 to DPR-28, dated
Jeme 9, 1982

Subject: Revigion 1 to the Vermont Yankee Training and Qualification
Plan for Security Personnel

Dear Sir:

In Reference (b), the Commission approved the Vermont Yankee Training and
Qualification Plan for Security Personnel. This letter provides Revision 1 to
the Plan which makes several changes as outlined in Attachment A. In
addition, Vermont Yankee has taken a position with regard to some of the
requirements of the Plan and has provided Attachment B to make these positions
known to the Commission.

We have determined that these changes do not esult in a decrease of the
safeguards effectiveness of the Plan; and therefore, this revision is
forwarded for your information and use.

The Vermont Yankee Training and Qualification Plan and both attachments
are considered Safeguards Inforpation and as such, shall be withheld from
public disclosure in acco~ e wvith the provisions of 10CFR73.21.

Included with ¢ » t the change is a Change Transmittal Form.
Please ensure that "¢ 1.~ t .al forms are completed and returned to the
addressee designated »n the i1o7m.

Document Transmitted When Separated From
Herewith Contains Enclusure, No Special
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We trust this information is adequate; however, should you have any
questions, please contact Mr. Warren P. Murphy, Vice President and Manager of
Operations, at our Brattleboro, Vermont offices.

Very truly yours,

VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

B Smclar

James B. Sinclair
Licensing Engineer

JBS/dd
Enclosures:

1) Attachment A

2) Attachment B

3) Vermont Yankee Training and Qualification
Plar .>r Security Personnel, Revision 1

cc: United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1
631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 19406
Attention: Mi. Ronmald C. Haynes, Director

Document Transmitted When Separated From
Herewith Contains Enclosure, No Special

SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION Handling Required




